
Information for Parents/Guardians 
Google Classroom Instruction Days 

 
The district will begin to institute Google Classroom Instruction Days on certain 
days when school is canceled.  We are attempting to preserve some continuity of 
education with all of the weather cancellations, as well as maintain a reasonable school 
calendar.  We have already accumulated seven snow days and we still have a lot of 
winter remaining.  Google Classroom Instruction Days will count as a school day.   
 
All students in grades K-12 have a school issued Chromebook that can be used on 
Google Classroom Instruction Days.  Teachers will assign work via Google Classroom, 
and students are expected to complete this work throughout the day.  Assignments will 
be posted by 10 a.m. and are expected to be completed by the end of the student 
school day.  Some assignments may be electronic and completed via Google forms or 
submitted with Kami, other examples include reading assignments, completing work 
started the previous day in class, preparing for quizzes/tests, using online learning sites 
such as AR, Reading at to Z, Aleks, or Connect Ed. 
 
LL Cyber, LL LVST and Traditional Students will all participate in school work on any 
day that is designated as a Google Classroom Instruction Day.  LL Cyber students will 
simply continue their work in the cyber platform.  All other students will access their 
work through Google Classroom.  K-2 may have hard copy work instead provided by 
the teacher in advance. 
 
Assignments will be relative to current curriculum and MANAGEABLE at home for 
students and parents/guardians.  This work is not intended to create a hardship for 
anyone, rather keep the flow of learning in instances where school must be closed.    
 
Teachers of students in grades K-2 have the option to use Google Classroom for their 
work, or they may send paper/pencil work home with each student if we know in 
advance of weather or other circumstances, that we will likely close school. The work 
will be accounted for upon completion 
  
No Zoom meetings will be occurring on the GC Instruction Days.  These days are 
intended to be independent work days for students.  
 
 
We thank everyone at home who helps support the education of our students.  The task 
is not easy, and together we have created learning opportunities for all.  If you have any 
questions regarding Google Classroom Instruction Days, please contact your building 
principal. 
 
 
 


